
To Whom it May Concern. 

 

We respectfully urge the Commission to revise it Draft Determination for budget postponement in 
respect of the scheme and accept the scheme budget as contained in SGW's Water Plan lll for 2013-
2018 to enable Lock, Nyora and Poowong WWTF to be constructed and functional without further 
delay. 

The Yannathan Road Development group DOES NOT speak on our behalf and we do not agree with 
the submission they have put forward.  

Yours sincerely 

Dawn and Robert Bennell and Edna Slaughter 


